
Creation of New Parking Pull-off and Wayside Exhibit at Saunders Field Photos 
 

 
View looking northeast from existing parking pull-off. Note rubberized 

mulch trail leading to foot-bridge over earthworks. Bridge will be removed 
and rubberized trail from monument to bridge will also be removed. 

 
 

 
Existing foot-bridge over earthworks will be removed. 

 
 



 
West side of Hill-Ewell Drive at location for proposed new paved parking  

pull-off. Pull-off will be 140 feet long by 12 feet wide. Some trees will 
need to be removed, they will be cut and stumps ground. 

 
 

 
View looking north from new proposed parking pull-off and Hill-Ewell  

Drive. Proposed rubberized mulch trail will run from the edge of the  
pavement to the two trees visible in the right background. 


